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MacMillan Coffee Morning
We will be holding a MacMillan Coffee 
morning on Friday 28th September from 
9am – 11am. Please come in and enjoy 
some cake and a drink. The children will 
be able to take part in this event by 
dressing in non-school uniform for a 
donation of £1, if they would like to 
purchase some cakes they should also 
bring no more than 50p. All proceeds will 
go to MacMillan Cancer Support.

Harvest Service Replies
On Sunday 7th October we shall be 
joining with Tilstock Christ Church to 
celebrate Harvest. If you would like to 
attend the meal afterwards please return 
the slip to school on Monday 24th 
September. 

Mr. Spicer’s Friday Challenge
Thank you to everyone who came and 
told me about Sir John Talbot this week, I 
really have enjoyed finding out about him.

This week I would like you to find out 
about hurricanes! Can you tell me three 
facts about them?

Morning Routine
Please could we ask that when dropping 
your child off in the morning in Darwin 
(Nursery/Reception) or Owen (Y ear 1,2 
or 3) could you please ensure that you do 
not enter any other classes as this can 
distract the pupils from their learning.

After School Clubs
Our new clubs have been a great success 
with lots of children enjoying the wide 
variety of activities on offer. Please could 
we ask that all clubs are pre-booked and 
pre-paid, this helps us to ensure we have 
the correct staffing levels.

Cardigans/Jumpers
Please could you check your children’s 
jumpers/cardigans and make sure they 
are named as we have a few missing, if 
you do have any jumpers which do not 
belong to your child please drop them into 
the school office. 
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T rust News - The Grove School
The Grove School in Market Drayton has 
decided that The Marches Academy Trust 
is it’s preferred choice of academy trust 
for conversion to academy status. The 
consultation for this process opened on 
the 13th September and will run until the 
25th October. The consultation meeting 
will be held for anyone to attend on the 
2nd October at 6pm at the Grove School. 
If you would like to access the 
consultation survey this can be accessed 
at https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/
grove_school

Lunch Choices
As the weather begins to turn colder we 
are encouraging the pupils to choose a 
hot dinner every day over a sandwich. 
Attached to this newsletter is the three 
weekly menu choices so that you can help 
your child choose a warm meal.

Autumn Days
As autumn begins to set in could we 
ensure that all children have their coats 
with them on a daily basis as we will 
always try and go outside for playtime 
and the daily mile.


